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This week, President Jennifer had a club
assembly to discuss two items.

The first item was a proposal to invest $8,000
with the Capitol Theatre to sponsor a show.
This show would be an addition to their reqular
lineup.

The Rotary Club would be making a passive
investment, with the Capitol Theatre respon-
sible for selecting the show, promoting the
show, and making all arrangements necessary
to stage the presentation.

As a passive investor, the Rotary Club would
share in any profits and be preferred to take a
loss if the show is not well-attended.

The Rotary Club would be named as the sponsor of
the show and members would be asked to support
and promote the show.

If successful, it is the intention of the club that the
original $8,000 would be re-invested in another show
and only the profits used for the Service Fund.

The motion was made, seconded and passed.

The second topic was a general discussion on our
regular weekly meetings and our declining mem-
bership. One suggestion was that we might go to 2
meetings per month.

A good discussion followed with many other sugges-
tions. No decision has been made at this point about
changes to our weekly meetings.
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Information Evening for
Prospective Members




RTHDAYS

Terry Smith
January 6

UPCOMING
MEETINGS CLIUB!

Jan 16 Ron Posno m@ﬂn‘ ES)
Dementia Barry Fraser
Jan 23 CK Reads 40 years
Megan Cowan -
from Chatham-Kent Public Library Dzas‘";'e:f;r

Jan 30 Club Meeting Caitlin Caldwell

Feb. 13 Keith Koke 3 years
polio

Feb 20 Police Chief Gary Conn
Community Crime Reporting

March 20 Peter Tanner
Guatemala Project

March 27 Don Shropshire
Municipal Update

May 8 Laura Richardson
International Water Work

The Rotary Club of Chatham
gratefully acknowledges the support
of Riverview Gaming Centre

For suggestions or submissions, please email Keith Dawson: kdawson@sympatico.ca



